
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/28/2017 6:12:13 AM
Subject: Re: Statement of economic interest

​ok


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 10:27 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Statement of economic interest 
 
Good Evening, I was working on my statement of economic interest for my cemetery Board appointment and 
noticed that certain public employees also need to file them. As the chief of staff you will need to file one, just 
FYI. Also, from the definitions of who else needs to file, it looks like we may need to discuss who else in our 
office and at the office on aging will need to complete one as an employee. In the past it looks like it has only 
been the Lt. Gov and chief of staff but the chief financial officer, head of procurement, any division directors 
and some other classifications are all supposed to file. 
 

Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent from iPhone
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